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2ish Week 

Peek 

First Week In September 
As families prepare for summer, teachers and staff are 

preparing for our first week back to school in September. 

Our first day back is Tuesday, September 3rd. This year, 

students in French immersion and English will be 

combined based on their grade.  Please see below for 

drop off and pick up locations for each grade for 

September 3rd-6th.  

 

Please note: Tuesday, September 3rd, grade 1-5 students 

attend 9:00am-9:30am. New kindergarten students attend 

10:00am-10:30am.  Regular school hours resume 

September 4th (9:00am-2:58pm). 

 

September 3rd-6th Student Drop off & Pick up 

Grades 1&2-Gym 

Grade 3-Room 206 

Grades 4&5-Library 

June 20, 2019 

Guatemala Sister School Update 

Thank you to everyone for 

helping and serving our sister 

school this year. Our recent book 

sale raised $443 and was a huge 

success! In total, this year, we 

have raised $6232. We exceeded 

our goal by $2232! $4000 is 

going to material costs, and the 

additional $2232 will go to labour 

costs. Mme Wou and Ms. 

Gregorash will be visiting our 

sister school this summer, and 

will bring us back photos and 

updates.  

 

Important Dates 

 

June 20th     Last day of Breakfast Buddies 

June 24th    Final reports go home this week 

June 27th    Last Day of Classes 

June 28th-September 2nd School closed for Summer Holidays 

July 4th    Office closed for the summer 

August 27th    Office re-opens. School remains closed for students 

September 3rd   First Day of classes for 2019-2020 school year 

Saying Goodbye 

It is that time of year where we say 

goodbye to leaving staff. They will be 

sorely missed, but we wish them the 

best at their new schools. 

Leaving Staff 

Mme Rowe 

Mrs. Kaplan 

Mr. Ward 

Mrs. Worsley 

Mme Malak 

Mrs. Iwanaka 

Ms. Halcro 

Mrs. Hutton 

Mme Lalani* 

(*Maternity leave, will be returning) 

 

 

 

   

 

Pick Up Medications in the Office 

If your child has medication in the office, 

please stop in to pick it up before the last 

day of school. 

September School Supplies 

School supply lists are now posted on the 

Rochester Website. Please make sure you use 

the list for your child’s grade in September 2019. 

Also, please note, September K-2 students are 

eligible for the bulk purchase donation. If you 

want to participate, please send a post-dated 

cheque (August 15th) to your child’s current 

classroom teacher in the amount of $45 no later 

than Wednesday, June 26th. 

 

IMPORTANT FOR SEPTEMBER 

First day attendance is crucial to our office for class 

organization. If your child will be away the first week, it 

is imperative that we know you when will be returning. 

Please fill out the online absence form NOW so the 

office knows that we are expecting you back in the 

2019-2020 school year.  

 


